From: Kirsti Bocskay 
Sent: Wednesday, April 04, 2018 6:05 PM
To: Steve Berlin
Subject: Re: No cost travel

Hi Steve,

I returned from my trip to Louisville, Kentucky on Friday, March 30, 2018. I left on Tuesday, March 27 to speak at the pre-conference workshop for the Open Forum for Quality Improvement and Innovation in Public Health on March 28. I then attended the conference on Thursday and Friday. The National Network of Public Health Institutes covered airfare, hotel, per diem (i.e., ground transportation, meals) and waived the registration fee for the conference. 


Let me know if you need any other information. 

Thanks,

Kirsti

